
Dear All: 

 

We would like to notify you that our Tokyo Sales Office will relocate to below address 

as of April 27, 2020. 

 

[New Tokyo Sales Office] 

Address : 5F, Shinagawa Grand Central Tower, 2-16-4 Konan, Minato-ku, 

Tokyo, 108-0075 Japan 

Phone : +81-3-4221-1112 

Fax : +81-3-4221-1113 

Our e-mail addresses remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you for the inconvenience this may cause you, and your understanding and 

cooperation are appreciated. 

 

Please see the attached map for directions to our new office. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

AOI ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 

President 

Koji Nakayama 


